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Bronte Project Graduation 
will be selling brisket box 
lunches Sunday, March 26, 
2017, beginning at 11 am.  
Everyone is urged to come by 
the bank parking lot in Bronte to 
show their support for the 2017 
BHS Class.  The funds raised 
will go toward an alcohol and 
drug free graduation party.

Come enjoy the fun, laughs, 
food and fellowship at the next 
game night hosted by Robert 
Lee’s Bible Baptist Church. It is 
set for Saturday, March 25, 
starting at 6 pm at the church on 
Austin Street in Robert Lee.

Robert Lee’s Bible Baptist 
Church will host a Beth Moore 
Bible study for women entitled 
“Entrusted” that will cover 2 
Timothy.  The group will meet 

at Bible Baptist Church on the 
second and fourth Saturday of  
the month for approximately 3 
months or 6 sessions.  The next 
session of  this bible study will 
begin at 10 am, Saturday, 
March 25, at the church.

Please contact Linda Fiore at 
325-656-1301 or Jami Casey at 
254-707-1247 for more 
information.
 or you may contact us on our 
facebook page or email us at 
biblebaptistchurch robertlee 
@yahoo.com.

Restoring Bronte Foundation 
will hold a Save the Park 
meeting on Thursday, March 
30, 2017, at 6 pm.  A location 
for the meeting will be 
announced.

The group is shooting for 
April 29 as the grand opening 
of  the new playground and the 
3rd annual Save the Park Fun 
Day is set for June 17, 2017.

In the next week or so if  you see Robert Lee city workers and others working in 
yards and alleys, they are replacing the old water meters with new digital meters.  The new program is 
the result of  a 70/30 grant received by the City of  Robert Lee for this purpose.

 Bryan Swecker and Reese Braswell put in a couple of  days of  work last week and 
filled two large dumpsters removing the dilapidated house in Bronte on North Washington Street across 
from the water treatment plant.  This is the first of  many dilapidated houses Restoring Bronte 
Foundation and area volunteers have targeted for demolition in their quest to improve Bronte.


